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It is an exciting time in Navarro athletics. While some teams are beginning their playoff push, others are 
getting their seasons started. There have been many team and individual successes so far this semester!  
 
Basketball Season Conclusion 

The Runnin' Lady Panthers fell to Cuero in the Regional Finals by a score of 41-23.   
These girls poured their hearts out and left their mark on Navarro with one of the most storied runs in the 
program's history. We are proud of these girls’ efforts all year long. Great memories were made 
throughout the season and a trip to the regional finals will not be one soon forgotten.  
 
The boys basketball season came to a close in the play-in round in a tough one point loss to 
Fredericksburg at the final seconds.This program made huge strides this year and has laid the foundation 
for success.  
 
 
In Season Report 

The Navarro girls powerlifting team competed in Edinburg for the Region 5 championship. The girls 
represented Navarro well with multiple PRs.  
Overall Team finished 4th out of 20 teams. 
Results: 
Ayden Chapa 2nd Place- State Qualifier 
Sloan Wacaster 2nd Place-State Qualifier 
Emily Sanchez 3rd Place 
Addison Deets 4th Place 
Sonia Chen 5th Place 
Kayley Thomas 5th Place-State Qualifier 
Ella Garnand 6th Place 
Paola Hernandez 6th Place-State Qualifier 
Camryn Magana 9th Place 
Addison Santone 10th Place 
Both the boys and girls teams have opportunities at the regional meet to make a run at state.  
 
Track: 
Navarro Track and Field has been off to a strong start this season, despite facing challenges with the weather. 
Unfortunately, we had to cancel the Navarro Track Meet, but our athletes are staying focused and ready for 
competition. Our athletes have competed well, and we are incredibly proud of their dedication, especially as 



 
many balance multiple sports. Additionally, we’ve seen a rise in the number of field event athletes, which has 
been exciting for our program’s growth and success. 
 
Cheer: 
The cheer team supported girls basketball every step of the way on their playoff run. Cheer is preparing for 
tryouts this month as they will begin to build next year's team.  
 
Golf: 
The Navarro Golf Team competed at the Wimberley Invitational. This week the girls only had 3 girls compete 
due to other sporting events taking place. Each girl's score improved from previous tournaments. The boys 
team finished 5th place at the Wimberley Invitational with each person improving their golf game since the last 
tournament. Our teams will be playing in several tournaments in preparation for district at the end of March. 
 
Softball: 
Softball had to overcome many cancellations due to inclement weather recently, but they are gearing up for 
their district run this month! The girls are practicing hard and taking all the necessary steps to continue 
improving this season.  
 
Baseball: 
Navarro baseball dominated the Floresville tournament. They went undefeated throughout the weekend and 
brought home the championship. We have more tournament play and non-district play before kicking off district 
towards the end of March.  
 
Soccer: 
Our soccer programs have taken huge strides over the past few weeks. As a new program, the structure and 
vast improvements in fundamentals are evident with each outing. We are looking forward to this continued 
growth in soccer at Navarro HS.  
 
 


